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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to thank you for your support in preparing students during the ongoing Preliminary Examination 
period. For many students the experience of preparation for, and undertaking of, formal exams can be a 
daunting process. We are not only looking to prepare students for the academic demands of the papers they 
will sit but further develop their resilience and preparedness for the challenges of sitting multiple 
assessments during a short period of time.  
 
We are halfway through the assessment period with a further week to follow after half term. Your 
son/daughter has been provided with revision material to complete in preparation for the remaining 
assessments, please support them to strike the correct balance between rest and recuperation and 
preparation for any upcoming assessments. 
 
A copy of the exam timetable can be found on the school website: 
 

Exam Timetables - St. Wilfrid's R.C. College (st-wilfrids.org) 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Windass 
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